
Fresh  appeal  to  help  trace
missing man Graham O’Malley

Police have released new images of missing man Graham O’Malley
as  they  issue  a  fresh  appeal  for  information  as  to  his
whereabouts.

The 29-year-old was last seen leaving a relative’s home in
Wolseley Terrace at around 11.20 a.m. on Saturday 6th August
but has not made contact with anyone since this time.

Officers have been conducting inquiries throughout the city to
trace Graham but have so far been unable to locate him.

Anyone with information that they believe can assist officers
with this investigation is asked to come forward.

Graham is described as white, 5ft 10ins tall with a shaved
head a fair skin that was slightly tanned.

He was last seen wearing a black leather bomber jacket, jeans,
brown high top trainers and a grey woollen hat.

Graham also has a celtic band tattoo on one of his upper arms
and is known to wear glasses and contact lenses.

Inspector Scott Casey from Craigmillar Police Station said:
“It’s now been over a week since Graham was last seen or heard
from and this obviously raises our level of concern for his
wellbeing.

“Graham  is  known  to  travel  and  we’ve  been  carrying  out
inquiries to establish if he may have ventured outside the
city, but at this moment in time there is no information as to
where he may be.
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“We have now issued new images of Graham and would ask the
public to contact us immediately if they recognise him, or
believe they may have seen him since Saturday 6th August.

“I would also once again ask Graham to come forward if he sees
this appeal and let us know that he is safe.”

Those with information can contact Police Scotland on 101


